
 

Please be aware of the   

following site rules: 

 

Customers should REMAIN in their vehicle 

until approached by a member of our staff. 

 
Customers MUST wear PPE (Hard Hat and 

Hi-Vis clothing) whilst on site. 

 

Customers MUST have a face covering 

available to wear if required. 

 

Access to the back of pick-ups and trailers is 

PROHIBITED without the use of safe access 

equipment. 

 

Customers must remain in the  

SAFE ACCESS AREA or                            

WITHIN THEIR VEHICLE when the unloading 

or loading process is ongoing. 

 

  
 

Thank you  
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